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OBJECTION 

 

1. Resident of 
Yarmley 
Lane 

We object to this proposal because it will reduce parking 
capacity on this stretch of road and encourage parents to 
obstruct the Yarmley Lane entrance. We agree the safety of the 
children is of great importance and suggest increasing the 
parking restriction to Yarmley Lane entrance. 

These proposals have been developed in conjunction with 
Winterslow Parish Council and the Headteacher of Winterslow 
Primary School.  Restrictions have been kept to the minimum 
required in order to keep the school gates and crossing point clear 
and the children safe. 
 
The extent of the restrictions cannot be extended at this time without 
re-advertising the entire proposal. 
 
Increasing the restriction could potentially encourage non-compliance 
as drivers do not see the requirement for such an extensive 
restriction and therefore do not comply at all. 
 

 


